
PTA December 2020 Newsletter 
 
Heathfield Schools’ PTA would like to wish everyone a wonderful Christmas holiday 

break. Thank you for your support this term during this challenging time.  We look 

forward to designing and bringing you more fundraising events next year. 
 
 

This term we are so pleased to have raised 

just over £1200 from the 50/50 Club, My 

Child’s Art, Easy 

Fundraising, Amazon 

Smile, Mufti Day and our 

Summer Sponsorship 

Challenge.  It’s small 

compared to what we 

would have been able 

to raise, especially 

without our annual 

infamous Fireworks Extravaganza and we 

were so sad not to have as much fun with 

you either but we will soon enough! We 

look forward to spending soon too on 

school projects in the pipeline but we are 

limiting our expenditure so we can be sure 

to put on an event as soon as we are 

allowed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

50/50 Club Results 

 1st  2nd  3rd  

7th December 42 47 13 

17th December 
(Christmas Bonus) 

6 22 31 

 

It is never too late to join our 50/50 Club.  

£1 per month. Half of the money goes to 

the PTA and half goes into the prize 

winning pot to be shared between three 

winners. There are nine draws remaining 

for the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to make a special thank 

you to Shelley Lindfield for stepping 

up as Co-chair almost two years ago. 

We will miss having you as an integral 

part of the team. 

 

In light of this, we are in need 

of passionate and 

engaged members to join our PTA 

and conjure up interesting and fun 

ideas for our school community.  

 

Please get in touch with your ideas at 

hsfpta@gmail.com 

 

Find us on our Facebook page too - 

Heathfield Schools’ PTA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We also support many class 

‘WhatsApp’ groups, get in touch if 

you would like help with joining one 

or starting one up, they can be a 

great support for parents about 

things specifically related to your 

child’s class. Please be 

aware that these are not 

linked to the school.  
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